Pulaski County Electoral Board



87 Commerce Street Pulaski, VA 24301 (540) 980-2111 (540) 994-5883 fax

The Pulaski County Electoral Board met on March 14, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. in the Emergency Operations Center. Persons present were: Amy Lewis, Chair, Sherry Johnson, Vice Chair, Sybil Atkinson, Secretary and Leann Phillips, Director of Elections/ General Registrar.

Amy Lewis, Chair, called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.

Minutes of the February 6, 2023 meeting were unanimously approved as presented.

Leann Phillips, Director of Elections/General Registrar, reported on several items:

The new Deputy Registrar is off to a good start.

The Annual Cyber Security forms have been submitted.

General office matters were discussed.

The 2023 Budget was discussed and approved as sent to the Board of Supervisors.

The list of Elections Officials for 2023 was discussed and there are just a few workers papers that are still expected.

Our next Electoral Board meeting will be April 19, 2023 at 4:00 p.m.

The meeting adjourned at 4:38 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Sybil S. Atkinson, Secretary